
JUDGES LICENSING REPORT – July 2022 
This report is submitted by the Chair of Judges Licensing and is current as of 7/25/2022 
========= 
Notes from Judges Licensing: 

It is with sadness that we were informed of the passing of Gary Roush. He was an avid promotor of ASFA and 
longtime judge. Additional information will be in the Communique. 

A reminder to all ASFA licensed judges that this past ACoD passed the following change to the general 

requirements of being a judge: 

Chapter XI 
Section 2. General Requirements 
(a) Every judge (all-breed, provisional, apprentice) will be required to take a 25-question open book test 
provided by the Chair of Judges Licensing every four (4) years. This test will cover all running rules and policies 
in effect on January 1 of that year related to judging. Passing grade will be 85%. If a judge has not passed the 
test within four years, their license will be suspended. The Scheduling Chair will not approve suspended judges 
for new assignments until they have passed the test. Currently approved assignments will be completed. 
Judges will be allowed three attempts to pass. 
  
During the month of August, the first group of judges to be assigned the testing will be notified to look for their 
tests in their email. Prior to this, each judge should verify that their email is correct in the judges list published on 
the website. 
Gregory Breitbach 
Chair Judges Licensing 

JudgesLic@asfa.org 

NOTICES:   
An * indicates the second publication.  
   
The following individual(s) have applied for a Provisional License. 
   
The following individual(s) have applied for a Regular License of the breeds indicated.   
  *Russel Buhrdorf, SW 
 
The following are additions/updates/corrections to the current judges list.   
   
 
  ======================= 
 


